

[image: ]
300 North High Street ∙ Muncie, Indiana 47305
www.muncie.in.gov ∙ Phone: (765) 747-4845

TO BE RELEASED: Friday, February 23, 2024
Westside Skatepark Development to Move Forward in March
Muncie residents have been eagerly awaiting news on a proposed skatepark slated for Westside Park, which has been discussed since 2020. The design for the skatepark was bid out to Hunger Skateparks, who collected public input to finalize the design in 2022. The engineering and design work were ready to go in 2023, but permits from the Department of Natural Resources were required before construction could begin. 
Now, DNR permits have come back approved, and the 15,000 square foot project will go out to bid in March. The bidding process could take up to 6 weeks, at which time the City will announce the selected contractor and estimated timeline for the park. 
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